
 

 
From: Crystal Stylianou   

Sent: 08 May 2023 10:03 

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 

Subject: Section 62A Planning Application: S62A/2023/0017 - Land at Tilekiln Green, 

Stansted, Great Hallingbury  
 

 
Application: S62A/2023/0017 - Land at Tilekiln Green, Stansted, Great Hallingbury 
 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Once again, I strongly object to the 24 hour 7 days a week including bank holidays 
industrial depot. It does not belong on a residential road. It will for sure have an chaotic 
impact on all surrounding villages, causing high volume traffic and danger to the roads. 
 
The proposed land location is too close to the roundabout. The A120 junction 8 already cannot 
deal with the volume of traffic and cars it currently has never mind the hundreds more  HGV 
lorries and vehicles this will bring.  
 
The new Harlow junction has been made with nothing around is it not suitable to take it there?  
 
The minor changes made to the previous 2 applications is irrelevant, the issue is the purpose of 
this 24hr depot. Constant noise, heavy traffic, pollution, congestion. Should this be considered I 
think time and day restrictions should be applied. Allowing a 24hr depot 365days a year is very 
unrealistic for a residential area.  
 
This third application should be refused.  
 
Kind Regards 
Crystal Colocasidou 

 
 




